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Itõs Time For Some  
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THE FLIGHT LINE 
By David Raff ï President 

 

I donôt know about the rest of you, but I sure am 
glad that we are almost at that point where we 
can sit back and relax a little. This past spring 
has been a very busy one for the club with 
Florida Jets, the Southern 500 Pylon Races, Top 
Gun and Planes, Trains & Automobiles and I for 
one would like to get back to flying my airplanes.  

Before we get too comfortable though, we have a 
little yard work to do!  At our last meeting, it was 
decided to schedule Saturday morning June 7th 
as a Field Cleanup Day!  We have been talking 
for quite a while about burying the cable that was 
purchased to run power to the two shelters from 
the generator near the storage shed for future 
events.  I have arranged to get a trencher for that 
morning and it should take no time at all to run 
the lines to the ñconcessionsò pavilion and to the 
main pavilion.  

Several of the railroad ties have deteriorated 
badly and are in need of replacing. Terry Crosby 
(vice-president) had made arrangements with 
one of his neighbors that workôs for CSX to have 
some replacements brought by the field a few 
weeks back.  I believe that Ian Clark has already 
got a game plan to be able to move these close 
to where they need to go without having to lift 
and carry them.   

There are approximately 5 ï 6 fence posts along 
the front fence that need to be replaced and the 
wire secured to them.  If we can run a few weed 
eaters at the same time, we can then spray the 
entire fence line with Round-Up.  I have had a 
few new signs made to replace the weathered 
once at the front gate too.   

I know that this all sounds like a lot but if we can 
get a good turnout of members, with a few 
shovels (to fill in the trench), one or two weed 
eaters (we have one at the field already), a set of 
post hole diggers (or two) and the bodies to use 

to use them, it should take no more than a few 
hours.  I would like to see us get started around 
7:30 ï 8:00 AM and finish by 10:00 before it gets 
to warm.  If anyone would like to bring some 
things out for a swap meet ï feel free to do so! 

I will make sure that there is plenty of water on 
hand so that no one goes thirsty! 

On a personal note, I am very happy to report 
that after many months (over a year and a half to 
be exact) the long awaited maiden flight of the 
SUKHOI 31 has finally happened and yes, she 
really does fly! 

You may have noticed that I did not say ñmyò 
SUKHOI above. The reason for this is because 
there were so many of our members involved 
with this in one way or another that it was really a 
ñclub projectò.  From Steve Baxley to Dan 
Hudson, Terry Crosby, David DeWitt, Wally 
Sundey, Mike Vascellaro, Steve Jaworski and 
many more!  I will do a complete article on this 
ñre-buildò sometime over the next few months but 
for now I just wanted to say Thank You to 
everyone that had a hand in making this happen!   

Have I ever mentioned what a great group of 
members we have!   

 

Until next month ï that is all from the Flight Line! 
 

 




